



To protect the health and safety of our members, staff, and volunteers, the center is currently closed.
Please visit our page “Active Seniors of the WellMed Charitable Foundation” on Facebook for regularly updated information, and listen to periodic messages we will be sending to you via pre-recorded phone calls.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Rest assured we will open again as soon as it is safe to do so!

-Your Senior Center Management Team
